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FLAGGING OPERATIONS TO BEGIN MONDAY ON CURLEW DRIVE 
Traffic reduced to one lane for paving and other construction operations 

 

NORFOLK -- Flagging operations are scheduled on Curlew Drive, beginning 

Monday, Aug. 12, with traffic reduced to one lane from the I-64 overpass to Kidd 

Boulevard. 

 

One lane of traffic should be maintained at all times. 

 

The flagging operations, which will continue for two weeks, will allow crews to work 

safely while finishing the waterline, removing and replacing curb and sidewalk, as well 

as paving and striping. 
 

  

  

For more information on the improvements coming to the I-64/I-264 Interchange and 

the Newtown and Witchduck ramps, visit  www.i64i264improvements.org . 

 

Subscribe here  for updates and travel alerts. 
 

Plan your commute with VDOT’s free traffic information tools: 

 

http://www.i64i264improvements.org/
http://www.i64i264improvements.org/contact_us/default.asp


 Follow @VaDOTHR on Twitter 

 Download the 511 smartphone app 

 Visit the 511Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone 
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